
From: haven@riverspirit.com
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Hog Farm
Date: Saturday, April 01, 2017 12:45:26 PM

Dear Sirs,

I am a land owner on the upper section of the Little Buffalo River.  I am very
concerned about the condition of the waters of our county.  I have 
enjoyed their
pristine nature for the 38 years I have lived here.

However, I am not concerned only for myself but for the many tourists 
who visit this
part of our Natural State.  I am also concerned for the future 
generations...including
your children and grandchildren.

I do not think the Hog Farm should ever have been approved in the 
first place in the
location where it is or even in this county.  And I DEFINITELY do not 
think we should go
forward from bad to worse by allowing massive amounts of Hog waste to 
be dumped on fields
where it will run off into our many waterways.

We are one of the few places on the planet left with such clear 
waters.  Please think long
and hard about how you can do your part to help preserve them.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards,

Ann Lasater
HC 72, Box 85
Parthenon, Arkansas 72666
870-446-5642
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